
PROPERTY COMMITEE REPORT 

 

I'd first like to wish everyone a Merry Christmas and Healthy New Year. 

 

The play set has been taken down and hauled off to the dump. 

 

Mowing is finished for the year.  I'd like to thank Dave Wilhide & all who participated in 
mowing this year.  I'd also like to thank all who had flower plots around the church.  I 
think the outside of the church looked great this summer. 

 

Lavern Gehman took care of adding additive to the diesel fuel in the tank and in the fuel 
tanks of both mowers.   

 

All filters have been replaced in all air handlers. 

 

I contacted Byron Hurst about snow removal this winter & all is set up.  Snow removal 
from walks and portico is also arranged. Snow melt was also purchased.   Snow markers 
have also been placed around parking lot and rear drive. 

 

Repair or replacement of garage door on shed is in your court.  If you fail to or decide not 
to repair the door -- let me know well before spring so we can correct the problem. 

 


